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Declaration of support
for the European Charter for Researchers
and the Code of Conduct for the Recruitment of Researchers

The Foundation for Polish Science (FNP) welcomes the initiative of the European
Commission concerning the European Charter for Researchers and the Code of
Conduct for the Recruitment of Researchers. FNP fully supports the principles
expressed in both documents.

Many of those principles and requirements have already been implemented by
the Foundation. As the biggest non-governmental research funding organization
in Poland, FNP recognizes the rules of the Charter and the Code as its
responsibility toward scientific community. It also commits itself to promotion
of the essentials of the Charter and the Code among its recipients and — more
broadly - in the society.

We believe that dissemination and implementation of the principles of the
Charter and the Code serves the best interests of Polish scientists and the
progress of science in Poland.
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FNP

Foundation
for Polish Science

Grazyny 11, 02-548 Warszawa
(+48 22) 845 95 00, fax: (+48 22) 845 95 05

fnpafnp.org.pl, www.fap.eu



